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We should not be putting at risk, children's health e.g Royal School for the Deaf Derby,
Ashgate Primary School and Nursery Ashbourne Rd, Markeaton Primary School,
Kedleston Rd for yet more road schemes.

Nor indeed compromising the health and well being of residents in close proximity to
Markeaton Island and therefore the proposed works e.g the Sutton Trust Alms houses
Ashbourne Rd and Mackworth. A large residential area located immediately behind
Markeaton Island and between the A38 Kingsway and A52 Ashbourne Rd for the sake
of road schemes.

We should not be allowing the demolition of approximately 15 sturdy, quality built
houses on the A38 opposite Markeaton Park in the light of insufficient housing, for
yet more road schemes.

Highways England and Derby City Council are ignoring the climate and ecological
emergency by pushing for more roads for more cars. For the UK to meet it's legally binding
carbon emission targets road traffic must reduce.

We do not need £250 million wasted on more roads in Derby. Derby needs investment in
public transport, cycle lanes, paths and green spaces.

Mr & Mrs Day.





